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We would like to inform you that the final planned revision of the 802.17 standard, IEEE 802.17-2011, has been approved and will be published soon.
We would also like to inform you that because the P802.17 Working Group has completed its planned order of work, we will be asking for the working group to be placed into hibernation.  This effectively means that there will be no further meetings or activity of the working group.  However, inquiries or liaisons with specific questions on the standard can still be directed to the chair.
Finally, we wish to thank the leadership and the members of ITU-T SG15 for cooperation on past work programs such as X.87/Y.1324, Multiple services ring based on RPR.
Regards,

John Lemon
